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Parent engagement- we spoke about the new Bennett website, the forthcoming BCO website and BCO 
Facebook page. We also discussed various ways to get parent feedback and talked about how we hope 
to get strong participation on our Parent Perception survey. 

Shared Values update- we shared the work we have been doing to align our staff values to inform our 
future vision as a school. We plan to use the parent feedback to inform this as well. 

Surveys- Mrs. Smythe will email SAC the survey to take and we will reschedule the last SAC meeting of 
the year to be before the April 1st deadline of the other survey 


